
 

COVID – 19 UPDATE 

 

In light of current events, as of 23​rd​ March 2020 we will be 
unable to offer a face to face service for the foreseeable 
future.   
 
We will continue to offer advice by telephone and web 
chat. 
 
● For General advice please call – 0344 411 1444  

between 10am – 4pm (Mon-Fri) 
 
● For Consumer advice please call – 0345 404 0506 

 
● For Help to Claim Universal Credit advice please call  

0800 144 8444 or visit 
www.citizensadvice.org.uk/helptoclaim 

 
● For Debt advice please call – 01623 861769 

 
● For Webchat advice then please visit –  

www.citizensadvice.org.uk/about-us/contact 

 
We will continue to monitor the situation on a regular 

basis. Please visit our website for updates and details of 
when we will be  

re-opening. 
https://www.citizensadvice.org.uk/local/sherwood-newark/ 
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